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WORLD AIDS DAY 2020 
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SAMPLE PHOTO 

SOURCED: IALCH 

World AIDS Day is commemorated each year on the 1st of December and is an op-

portunity for every community to unite in the fight against HIV, show support for 

people living with HIV and remember those who have died 
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On the 2nd of December 2020, Richmond hospital staff participated in the aware-

ness march which was from Richmond hospital to SASSA office in Richmond vil-

lage. During the march staff was holding plug cards written messages promoting 

adherence to medication as well as protecting yourself and those you love. Condom 

and pamphlets were distributed to taxi drivers, salons and shopping centres. Rich-

mond municipality traffic department played crucial role in this march as they were 

ushering the cars.  Over 17 000 male and 1300 female condom were distributed on 

the day.  

Though the day was planned for AIDS day awareness, the issue of COVID 19 was 

not left aside during the march. The importance of wearing mask, washing hand and  

social distance was also emphasised. “Please leave your house only if  there is an 

important reason because  the COVID 19 is still here” this was some of the messag-

es that was conveyed on the day.  

 

Richmond hospital management would like to thank all those participated.  

 

World aids event  
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PHOTO GALLERY FOR AIDS DAY  
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On the 1st of December 2020, Richmond hospital hosted Mr. MM Zungu who is our acting Dis-

trict director his position is DDG for NHI, Facility accreditation and Compliance. On his arrival 

the Management team welcomed him and presented the overview of the facility. Mr Zungu 

thanked the MANCO for all the work that it has done in the facility up this far. In his speech he 

also thanked Dr Anwar for being the Acting CEO for the past few years. Mr Zungu then intro-

duced the new Chief Executive Officer of Richmond Hospital Ms. Nomawethu Binase who was 

also present on the day.  Management team welcomed the CEO Ms N Binase. Mr Zungu urged 

all members to give full support to the new CEO. He also highlighted that Ms. Binase is not 

new in the departments of health as she has been in Managements positions in different facili-

ties.  

After introducing the CEO to the Management team Mr Zungu then asked for the adhoc staff 

meeting, which took place on the same day at 11h20. Mr. Zungu introduced the Chief Executive 

Officer Ms. N Binase  to the entire hospital staff (i.e security, cleaners, nurses, doctors, clerks 

and kitchen personnel etc.) and the staff also welcomed the CEO. Mr Zungu also thanked staff 

for all good work that they are doing in this facility from TB to COVID and asked them to sup-

port the management. After the staff  meeting management took the CEO and Mr Zungu for the 

brief walkabout.  

 

 

 

DDG’S VISIT  
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Dr Anwar on the left introducing Mr MM Zungu (second left) DDG to the hospital staff.  
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DDG VISIT  PICS  
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PICTURES  OF THE ADHOC  STAFF GERNERAL MEETING WITH  DDG MR. MM ZUNGU  
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Richmond hospital is still continuing with its biggest project ever since it was 
bought by the Department of health in 2007. This project includes fencing, 
water reticulating and surge, renovations of almost all wards and panting 
100% of functional buildings.  

 

We appeal to all internal and external stakeholders to bear with us for the 
inconvenience caused by this project. However we can give people assur-
ance that once it is finished service delivery will be much appreciated. 

 

 

 

PROJECTS  
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Fencing wall   
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Projects pics  
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ADMINISTRATION BLOCK NOT YET DONE PAINTING  

GUARD HOUSE PROJECT  
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Physical Address: 

Durban Road, Richmond, 3780  

 

Postal Address: 

Box 133, Richmond, 3dress: 

Durban Road, Rich- mond, 

3780  

 

Postal Address: 

Box 133, Richmond, 3780  

Web Ad- dress: 

 

ACKNOWLEDGEMENTS 
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EDITORIAL TEAM / DETAILS 

CONTACTS DETAILS  

Physical Address: 

Durban Road, Richmond, 3780  

 

Postal Address: 

Box 133, Richmond, 3780  

Web Address: 

 

SWITCHBOARD: 

033 212 2170 

SWITCHBOARD FAX NUMBER:  

033 212  3450 

www.kznhealth.gov.za 

 

MR JH BHENGU  MRS C MARTINUZZTI   


